
BOROUGH OF TINTON FALLS            R-25-129 

COUNTY OF MONMOUTH  
 

RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING CHANGE ORDER #1 

INCREASING PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING CONTRACT  

SUBURBAN CONSULTING ENGINEERING 

WALZ PARK PROJECT 

  
   WHEREAS, a contract for Professional Engineering Services, Walz Park Project was awarded to 

Suburban Consulting Engineers by Resolution R-24-122 in the amount of $168,250 at a Council Meeting 

held on June 11, 2024; and  

 

 WHEREAS, Change Order #1 dated May 27, 2025 from Suburban Consulting Engineers reflects a 

increase to the contract in the amount of $24,615 due to additional services associated with requirements set 

forth by the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection; and 

 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Borough Council of the Borough of Tinton 

Falls that Change Order #1 increasing the contract for the Walz Park Project in the amount of $24,615 for a 

total contract in the amount of $192,865 is hereby authorized for the above contract awarded to Suburban 

Consulting Engineers; and  

 
 I hereby certify funds are available from: Open Space Trust Fund    

    

________________________________ 
Thomas P.  Fallon, Chief Financial Officer      

    
 ________________________________________ 

 Dr. Lawrence A. Dobrin, Council President 

 
 

BOROUGH OF TINTON FALLS COUNCIL 

 

Council Member Moved Second Ayes Nays Absent Abstain 

Mr. Alessi       

Ms. Buckley       

Mr. Nesci       

Mr. Parikh       

Dr. Dobrin       

CERTIFICATION 

 

 I, Michelle Hutchinson, Borough Clerk of the Borough of Tinton Falls, hereby certify the foregoing 

to be a true copy of a resolution adopted by the Tinton Falls Borough Council at their meeting held June 17, 

2025. 

 

 WITNESS, my hand and the seal of the Borough of Tinton Falls this 17th day of June 2025.  

   

 

            

      Michelle Hutchinson 

      Borough Clerk 

 


